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Be Alert for Caller ID Spoofing Attempt  
 

Yayasan MENDAKI has been alerted by members of the public of calls made 

using one of MENDAKI’s extension numbers. The caller has claimed to be a 

police officer.  

 

MENDAKI has lodged a police report to the authorities to disclaim any liabilities 

for the organisation. We advise the public to be wary of such calls and to 

immediately contact us at 6245 5555 should they encounter any similar 

occurrences. They can also email us at mendaki@mendaki.org.sg.  

 

We would appreciate it if you could help to publicise this information in your 

media coverage. Thanking you in advance for your continuous support for our 

organisation. 
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